


Potomac Chapter Board Minutes
Saturday, June 2, 2018

We went around asking our newly elected board members why they were a part of the NFB and then recognizing our commonalities.
We discussed the possibility of having the Treasurer’s Report emailed instead of having it read aloud and perhaps disseminated 48 hours in advance of the upcoming chapter meeting.
Naim will speak to the blind students group at George Mason University since there is a student from Vietnam who may need us.
Naim needs to coordinate with more people in northern Virginia to organize a goalball team with coaches and players.
Board members have to cold-call some of the members that have not been active lately. We need to engage our members. Kathryn has put us newly elected board members in a group text message. We have selected Deepa as chair and Joe Hopson as co-chair for the legislative committee for the chapter. 
As members of the social activities committee, we could set up upcoming conference calls to have our membership attend theater shows, do fitness activities, etc.
In order to coordinate new committees, we are looking at seasoned Federationists with newer Federationists to chair and co-chair the fundraising committees specifically, Sandy and Naim.
We will be planning the auction perhaps for Labor Day weekend at Deepa’s apartment to utilize the pool. We will ask Lori Wages to be our auctioneer because she is so great! Sarah Blumberg will inquire about the catering to see if the caterer will be available. John will be sending out donation letters so that individuals can bring it to their favorite establishments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sarah Patnaude will be working on putting together philosophy topics for each chapter meeting.        





